
EACP Committee 

From: 	 Lucrezia Oddie <lucreziacreation@gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Friday, September 11, 2020 1:21 PM 
To: 	 EACP Committee 
Subject: 	 herbicides 

To EACP Committee, 

Over the years living on Maui I have been very concerned about Maui county's use of herbicides on roadsides, parks, 

other public areas and near streams. As you are probably aware,these chemicals can have grave affects on the health of 
people, pets, livestock and ocean life when they are carried by rains to the sea. 

Therefore I am asking you to finally ban this use of herbicides in public places and in the vicinity of waterways. 

Sincerely, 

Lucrezia Oddie 

700 East Kuiaha Rd 

Haiku, HI. 96708 
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